
 

 

 
 

The design for the new 59th Street Bridge in West Philadelphia is progressing! 

Join our Bridge Team as they provide project updates, answer questions, and 

listen to your feedback at the virtual meeting on Wednesday, July 27 from 6-

7:30p. This meeting will be conducted via Zoom as a webinar. Please register now 

for the meeting by following the link below: 

REGISTER NOW: Webinar Registration - Zoom. Upon registering, you will receive a 

confirmation email once your registration is processed, including a direct link to 

join the Virtual Meeting. 

Please feel free to share the registration link with anyone you know who might be 

interested.  

 

https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_M9sMwBZzTIGh9dxvVd2H3A

